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HELPING OTHERS FOR THE HOLIDAYS
Performance Harley Davidson and the Syracuse HOG chapter are sponsoring a Salvation Army Red Kettle on Saturday, December 14, 2013 and Saturday December 21, 2013.  
These are two of the busiest days for PHD according to Brian.  Their Open House is on the 14th and they expect a big crowd.  The 21st is always a big shopping day for the store. 
      
The kettle will be at the dealership from 9:00AM until 4:00PM both days.  I am looking for Syracuse HOG members to be bell ringers for the kettle on these two days.  
I would like to have two people for each 2 shift but one person can do the job just as easily. 
Shifts are as follows:
9:00   - 11:00
11:00 - 1:00
1:00   - 3:00
3:00   - 4:00
I will be covering  any shift that is not filled and will be available all day for any problems that 	 	        may arise.  
If you cannot do a full shift, any time you can spend “ringing the bell for the Army” will be greatly appreciated.  Please dress appropriately for the weather as the kettle may be outside or in the foyer and it can get chilly if it is a cold day.   

Please contact Karen Whedon through any of the following media:
	Syracuse HOG website at communityservice@syracusehog.com
	Phone    315-963-1941 and leave a message.

This is a great opportunity for PHD and Syracuse HOG to show Syracuse that bikers care and are willing to lend a hand to help the community.  
 
Thank you for your support of this worthy cause and hope to see you on the 14th and or the 21st. 

Karen Whedon
Community Services
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